[bookmark: _GoBack]Good Afternoon SBCS families.
There is much information to share as we continue to learn and grow in only our second week of school. Over the last few days, we have had some technical difficulties that have blocked us from delivering instruction in a particular way. That has caused some strife and we greatly apologize for that. This is different for us and you. Please try and be patient as we work through any problems that arise.
SBCS has put together an acknowledgement form involving remote learning. As we move toward a complete remote learning platform it is vital that rules are followed by all students and families. Students in Boot Camp have received their acknowledgement forms here at school. Those that are virtual only learners will receive their acknowledgement forms in the mail over the next couple of days. These are due back to your teacher, or those that are virtual may follow the instructions on the form.
There are a few housekeeping items that all students and families should be aware of. We are keeping attendance per the NYS mandates for student attendance. It is a requirement for students who are on/in a meeting to have their camera on. This allows for us to visually see students for attendance and to give credit for the class. Also, Wednesday is not a day off for students or staff. Items will be in the Google classroom to complete. These are part of the instructional program.
Those families in need of technology devices will receive a call from the school to secure a device and/or swap out a device. SBCS will contact you and we greatly thank you for your patience.
Boot Camp continues through September 24. SBCS will then be completely virtual through November 6, or the end of the first quarter. A decision will be made in October on our learning platform for quarter two.
Enjoy your evening,
Principal Ehrle

